The Talmey PAC

is excited announce our
upcoming Bottle and
Can Drive!

We're asking all students and families to save
their empty bottles and cans for a great cause.
By holding onto these items, you'll be helping
our school raise funds for upcoming projects,
events and initiatives.

Wednesday, January 22nd.

Please drop off your bottles for the bottle drive in the
collection bins near the parking lot between 8:30 AM and
3:30 PM.

) Thank you to our friends, The Bottle Guys, for the contined support Q)




